

# **Class 5 Newsletter**



Summer Term - 13/04/18

Welcome back! I can't believe we are starting our final term in school and it will soon be time for my class to move on to their high schools! This term is set is be another jam-packed one with SATs coming up then all our end of year events and celebrations.

## **This Week...**

#### Maths

This week we have been revising place value and calculation focusing on rounding, multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000, addition and subtraction calculations and number problems.

## **English**

We have been focusing on techniques for reading that will help us in our SATs tests. The main technique we have practised are finding evidence in the text and explaining our answers. We have also been thinking about the author's word choices and trying to answer 3 mark questions.

## **Next Week...**

Next week is 'Extreme English Week' where we will be taking part in lots of exciting activities including a visit from the library and 'dressing up as favourite book characters' on Thursday. Please ensure costumes are appropriate for our Christian School.

The book fair has now arrived at school. It will be open in CLASS 5 from 3.20 – 3.40pm each night (12<sup>th</sup>-18<sup>th</sup> April). Please come along and have a look or alternatively send some money into school with your child if they would like to buy a book!

## **Important Dates**

- OPEN DOOR Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm. Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have.
- Dress up as a character from your favourite book! Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> April
- w/b 14<sup>th</sup> May SATs week for Year 6

## Don't forget!

There will be no project sent home this half term due to SATs preparation.

Well done to all the children for their fantastic 'Space Projects' and speeches:

1st place – Keira, 2<sup>nd</sup> place – Finnlay, 3<sup>rd</sup> place – Jake Bennett and Highly Commended – Hollie,
Aimee, Ruby, Nicola, Jake. K, Lewis, Stephen, Tyler.V and Adam. Thank you for all your help and support with the homework.

#### Thank you!

Thank you to all parents who joined us for our 'Easter Around the World' Celebration before the holidays. It was a fantastic event for our school family and it was lovely to see so many of you there.

Thank you to all parents that came to see me on Parents' Evening. It was great to have a chance to discuss your child.

Thank you for your continued support ©



# **Special News!**



**Curriculum Certificate** - Millie

**Christian Value** - Truth - Ruby

